
 
 
 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER – JUNE 2025 

FUNDRAISING TERM 2 

Picture Products – we are once again doing Plates and another item as well – cost $30 each. We 

will have these completed and returned early Term 3 in time for Father’s Day. 

Weeks 8 and 9 – Book Table – swap a book for free or purchase a book for 50c 

Week 10 – Beanie challenge.  We need new beanies as prizes and old beanies for use during 

activities. If you can assist with either of these, please leave them at the front table. 

THANKS TO EVERYONE WHO SUPPORTED OUR CLOTHES TABLE. FROM THE PROCEEDS 

WE WILL BE PURCHASING SOME SECATEURS AND GLOVES TO ASSIST WITH 

OUTDOOR MAINTENANCE. 

 

REGISTRATIONS FOR TERM 3: 
IF YOU WANT TO STAY IN THE SAME 
CLASS AT THE SAME TIME, you need to 
go into your portal and re-book into your 
current class during weeks 7 and 8. 
IF YOU WISH TO CHANGE DAYS 
AND/OR TIMES you need to wait. People 
on our waitlist will be offered vacant 
positions as first priority. Once these 
priority offers are complete, others may 
change classes. 
NB it is advised that if you wish to change 
classes you email administration and 
request to be placed on the waitlist for 
your preferred time. 

CLUB COMPETITION TERM 2 - to everyone 

who participated in the competition – a big 

CONGRATULATIONS on some amazing skills.  
 

Our UPSTAIRS HALL is available for hire. 

Contact Hallbooking@sbagc.com.au or see our 

website for more details.  

HOW DO WE ASSESS PARTICIPANTS TO MOVE UP A CLASS? 
At Springwood Boys and Girls Club we have a series of levels for participants in our General 

Gymnastics classes. All participants start in Bronze and then move to Silver and then Gold when 

they show consistent performance of all required skills at that level. 

Coaches monitor participants during class. When a participant shows consistent completion of 

skills, a skill check is performed and if all skills are satisfactorily demonstrated then the family 

will be informed by email that the participant can progress. 

If you believe that your child is ready to move up and would like your child’s skills checked please 

email enrollment@sbagc.com.au and request a skill check. We will do this as soon as possible.  

IMPORTANT – we have found that many children may seem ready but stay at the same level for a 

little while longer for the following reasons – (1) they do not want to leave friends (we have found 

that many don’t continue when they are no longer with friends) (2) they can do the skills but are 

anxious about the change (3) they stay in the same class as they are unable to make another time 

COMPETITIONS are also used to check skills. After a strong performance at a competition, 

coaches will check skills for readiness to progress. 

 

EMAILS – we have had reports from a number of 

people saying our emails are going to junk. Please 

check your junk regularly and check club emails 

are not being marked as spam. 
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